
 
 
 
 
 

A New Year’s Challenge from Joan Cavin:   “This year I will complete one
 

 of my projects.” 

NEXT MEETING: 
Notice the unusual time—this is when the students practice for their February Culinary Competition. 

WHERE:  Willamette High School, 1801 Echo Hollow Rd., Eugene, 97402 
WHEN:  Thursday, January 14, 2010 ***4:00 PM*** 

PROGRAM:  WHS Culinary Program with Martha Humphreys and students 
Committee:  Nominations  (Sue and Camille have offered to be co-presidents.  Who would like to be vice-
president or secretary?) 
Greeters:  Camille Ronzio; Sheila Sundahl 
Hostesses:  Nancy Johnson; Debbi Eberle 
Inspiration:  Sherry Cossey 
Bring:  Your willingness to serve as an officer; your nominations 

  
Yard sale for scholarships. Genevieve, Rosemary,  
Priscilla, Jane, and Ruth. 

Planning meeting. Ruth, Nancy C.,  
and Genevieve. 

  
Darby and Yvonne take the cake. Jodi shares her special books. 
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Serious talent-Carol & Marilyn. Sue demonstrates her skills.  

  
Nancy J. enjoys making books for friends. Bev is a talented seamstress. 

  
Lydia Jo:  Before and After. Joan H. shares a musical gift. 



  
Ruth & Sherry double the fun. Genevieve and Priscilla share talents. 

  
Principal Jule and student Yvonne (CGHS). Clair to the rescue! 

  
Yvonne Fasold and Carolyn Rayborn with their  
roommates Shirley and Ardeth. NW Regional  
Conference 2009    

Sheldon H.S. teachers Carolyn & Joan C. make  
books. 



  
Carol Adams (outgoing treasurer and incoming  
secretary) and Paula Lockhart (incoming treasurer) Karen and Meribeth at NW Regional 2009 

 
Barbara Schweppe (R) and sister Judi Johnson. 

Lambda Ladies 
2009 in Photos 

Have a Happy 2010! 
 
Not everyone's photo is included.  Sorry!  2010 is YOUR year!  I have my camera ready! 

-Yvonne 
 
 
 
 
 


